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Information for Presenters 

Instructions for Oral Presenters 

You have been reserved a 20 minute slot for your oral presentation, including the time for 
possible questions. This is a very strict schedule and demands that presenters are actually 
ready to present on time. Please make sure your presentation does not exceed the designated 
time, the chairpersons of the session are obliged to enforce the timing, and to cut your 
presentation short if necessary so the workshop stays on schedule. Please upload your 
presentation well before the start of the session in Room O, Bld. 14 (see Uploading of 
presentations below for details).  
Please identify yourself to the session chairmen before the start of the session so that they can 
verify the accuracy of the programme.  

 

Instructions for Poster Presenters 

The Poster Sessions will last for two days, starting on Tuesday 20/05/2014 from 18:50 – 20:50 
and continue on the second day Wednesday 21/05/2014 from 17:20 – 19:20.  
Please check from the number of the panel from the poster lists inside the room, where your 
poster has been placed. The posters are grouped according to the topic- please mount your 
poster on the space that has been reserved for you. Numbers on the poster panels indicate 
where each poster belongs.  
Mounting of posters starts on Tuesday morning and we trust all the posters will been placed by 
the beginning of the Poster Session. All the posters should be taken down immediately after 
the Poster Session ends on Wednesday 21 May 2014 evening. 

 

Uploading of Presentations 

It is your responsibility as a presenter to check and ensure well before the start of your session 
that the correct version of your presentation has been uploaded on our computers by using the 
PC in Room O, Bld. 14. The presentations must be uploaded using the computer situated in the 
Room O and not using the presentation computer in the BIG Hall. Support personnel will be 
present in Room O to help you with this process.  



About the Programme 

Due to last minute cancellations the paper programme is not necessarily completely up-to-date. 
The current program will be displayed during the session breaks, and is available on-line at: 

http://seom.esa.int/S2forScience2014/page_programme.php 

 

About the Proceedings 

The Proceedings of Sentinel-2 for Science WS, will be published by ESA as Special Publication 
SP-726 on a CD-ROM.  
Authors must deliver their full papers via the following address:  esapub@gmail.com ,  
at the latest, one day after the end of the workshop on Friday the 23rd of May 2014. This can 
be done also via the workshop computer in Room O.  

Please visit http://seom.esa.int/S2forScience2014/index.php 

where you can find the Author Instructions and further information about SP-726. 

 

Wishing you a fruitful and stimulating Sentinel-2 for Science workshop, 

 

 

      The Sentinel-2 for Science OrganisingTeam 


